
 

April 15, 2016: The Office of Occupations and Professions anticipates online renewals will not be 

available after 4:00 PM on April 21, 2016, until further notice. 

As we transition to a new platform, users may download forms from the “Resources” tab then 

“Applications and Forms”.    

  

Please avoid phone calls to Occupations and Professions staff during this period to allow 

processing of paper applications. Priorities will be given to occupations and professions without 

grace periods or to those with billing issues related to end of month licensure.  

  

It is our hope this will be a brief interruption in our online abilities and the licensing system will be 

a substantial improvement in user access and expectations. 

 


